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Fun Fact: The domestic cat can sprint at about 31 miles per hour. 

 

General Information: 

Meet your Executives Wine and Cheese is next Friday from 1-3PM in the Madeleine 

Parent room. You are all invited, come meet the students that you will be representing! 

SSMU Governance 
Judicial Board – We are having difficulty recruiting people to this position. If you are aware of 

anyone who meets the qualifications and is interested, please encourage them to apply. 

PGSS – SQ 

Elections SSMU – First Year Council elections are approaching, which will give us yet another 

Councillor!  

General Assembly –SAVE THE DATE! The General Assembly is October 9th from 4:30-?. You will 

receive more information from me in the following weeks about your role as a Councillor. The 

one thing you need to know right now is that attendance is mandatory for all Councillors, so 

start factoring this date into your schedule. 

Governance Document Review – I am very excited to start working with the Ad-Hoc By-Law 

review committee to continue this process. 

McGill Governance & Associations 
Board of Governors – SQ  

Senate –First Senate is next week, 2:00PM in Leacock 232 for those who are interested. 

Alumni Association– They are meeting with myself and Brian on Friday about a cool new project. 

Stay tuned! 

Citizens’ Council – SQ  

McGill Administration 

Principal – She had a great visit to Activities Night! Thanks Joey!! We are looking forward to 

working with her this year. I am especially excited to see how her style will be different from 

HMB in places like Senate and BoG, where the Principal can set the tone for the way that the 

entire body operates. 

Deputy Provost – Dyens also rolled through last night. Ask him about Quidditch. 



 
S t u d e n t s ’  S o c i e t y  o f  M c G i l l U n i v e r s i t y  
A s s o c i a t i o n  é t u d i a n t e  d e  l ’ U n i v e r s i t é  M c G i l l   

  Office of the President 
Bureau du Présidente 

 

Student Life Coordinator – SEAMLESS 2.0 will be happening this year, November 17th. Mitchell 

and I will begin working on this project next week. For those of you who attended last year, stay 

tuned for an opportunity to give us feedback to help make this year even better. 

Faculty Associations 

Presidents’ Round Table – Our first Presidents’ Round Table meeting this summer was sparsely 

attended. The September meeting is next week, and now that everyone is back I am looking 

forward to great interfaculty collaboration. 

Sustainability 
Environment Committee – First meeting was Monday. Kristen and Georgette are ready to go and 

I am excited for this year.  

ECOLE – SQ 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Katie Larson 


